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Hi Leanne,
Please find attached a summary of all the young people on the BAC list. As you will see there 
are where the issue of clinicalresponsibility appears to still be unresolved, but I am not 
sure if the follow up that Anne Brennan undertook is listed in the spreadsheet that I have. So 
there may be further activity that has sorted those three.
I will be on leave until Monday 31 March, and I am happy to help out further if required on my 
return.
Cheers,
Kathy
 
Kathy Stapley
Allied Health Professional Practice Leader - Social Work

WMS.0016.0001.00580EXHIBIT 1207




